
 

Parent Workshops Update Summer 2016 
 

 

Parent Workshops in the summer term 

 

The parent workshop on boys and reading which was scheduled to take place on June 

30th has been postponed until September. Apologies for any disappointment. In the 

meantime here is a handy tip to think about on boys and reading taken from the Oxford 

Owls website: 

 "Boys often feel that mistakes equal failure. A boy’s response is to say that he ‘can’t do it’. 

To help your son feel that he CAN do it, give him lots of encouragement when he does 

something well. It’s also important to remember that mistakes don’t equal failure; it’s just 

the way we learn".  

 

Monday 4 July - NEW free parent fitness taster. Come and have fun and start the day in 

a positive way. All parents welcome. 

Wednesday 6 July NEW Toilet training workshop - how to get your children into a 

routine. This will be held in the early years unit from 9.15am. All parents welcome. 

Thursday July 7th - Parent Gym booster - for all parents who completed the parent 

gym program earlier this year - this is your chance to get together with the tutor again 

and discuss how things have been since the workshops ended. From 9.15am 

 

St Marks and the Magic Breakfast Partnership 

 

We are pleased to announce that our school breakfast club is now being supported by a 

charity called Magic Breakfast. A “magic” breakfast is healthy and nutritious and complies 

with the Government’s Food Standards for schools. It is designed to give children energy, 

protein, vitamins and minerals, and is low in sugar, salt and fat.  We are going to be 

ensuring that all our children benefit from this partnership and will be offering free 

breakfast bagel to all our pupils from the next bagel delivery. 


